
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Aileen McManamon - Board Chair
5T SPORTS GROUP

Carlie Bullock-Jones - Vice Board Chair
ECOWORKS STUDIO

Jonathan Balas - Secretary
PUBLIC STORAGE

Jackie Ventura - Treasurer
PORTLAND TRAIL BLAZERS

Scott Jenkins - Past Board Chair

Elaine Aye
RWDI

Christy Briggs
LUMEN FIELD/SEATTLE SEAHAWKS

Chris DeVolder
HOK

Jordan Enke
AUSTIN FC/ Q2 STADIUM

Brandon Hamilton
KANSAS CITY CHIEFS

Suki Hoagland
STANFORD UNIVERSITY

Ian McDoom
CHASE CENTER 

Chris Paul
NBA PLAYER

Robin Raj
CITIZEN GROUP

Bill Squires
COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY

Jason Twill
ALTERRA MOUNTAIN COMPANY

Heather Vaughan
SHARKS SPORTS & ENTERTAINMENT

Norman Vossschulte
PHILADELPHIA EAGLES

Cyrus Wadia
ACTIVATE

Jamie Zaninovich
TRAIL RUNNER

Allan (Bud) H. Selig
HONORARY TRUSTEE

Roger McClendon
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

April 18. 2025

Play to Zero Award Recipient - Green Sports Alliance Summit Invitation

Dear Meredith,

Congratulations! The Green Sports Alliance is honored to invite you to the
15th Annual Green Sports Alliance Summit to accept the Waste Player
Play to Zero Award on June 11, 2025, at the InterContinental Miami. As we
advance sustainability across the sports and entertainment industry, this
Summit will serve as a pivotal moment to accelerate action toward a more
resilient and responsible future.

The Play to Zero Awards honor sports organizations that demonstrate
measurable progress in reducing or diverting waste, conserving water, and
lowering energy use at their venues through Play to Zero or similar
tracking platforms. These awards celebrate ongoing efforts to enhance
sustainability at the building level, emphasizing continuous improvement
in managing waste, water, and energy resources.

This year's Summit theme: "Game On 2030" is meant to challenge, serve,
and support the sports and entertainment industry as it creates actionable
strategies and takes decisive actions toward 2030 sustainability targets.

At the Green Sports Alliance, we leverage the societal predilection for
sports and entertainment to inspire action and build healthier, more
sustainable communities for future generations. We are inspired by your
steadfast commitment to sustainability, and we hope that you will be able
to join us at this year’s to Summit to accept your award on the main stage. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We hope to welcome you to
the Green Sports Alliance Summit in June.

Sincerely,

Roger McClendon
Executive Director
Green Sports Alliance
                                                        

Playing for the Next Generation® | Play to Zero® 
www.greensportsalliance.org

601 SW 2nd Avenue, Suite 1140 | Portland, OR 97204 | info@greensportsalliance.org

Aileen McManamon
Chair of the Board

http://www.greensportsalliance.org/
http://www.greensportsalliance.org/
mailto:info@greensportsalliance.org

